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 Wow, summer has arrived! 

Get your togs on its party time. 

Country Kidz will be holding their 

welcome back pool party at 

MAROTIRI SCHOOL this year, so 

grab your togs, towels and a picnic 

and come and join in the fun from 

6.00-8.00pm on                                      

Wednesday 12th February. 

    

 

 

 

 

Please remember you 

are responsible for your 

own children. 

Up coming events:  

 6th Febuary—CLOSED Waitangi Day 

 11th February  - Committee meeting 
7pm at the Centre. Everyone        
welcome. 

 28th February  -  Teddy Bear picnic 

 5th March  -  Kinloch Walk followed 
by a BBQ at the lake front. 

 17th March  -  Dress up day in your 
favourite costume. 

 

Brooke and  Royce Nola  on the 

safe arrival of Madison a baby 

sister for Jaxon.  We look forward 

to meeting her. 



 

 We sadly said goodbye to Sam Dalton on 

24th January, as she heads off  on a new 

teaching adventure at Whakamaru 

School . 

We wish her all the best for the  future 

and she will be greatly missed  by  all the        

children and their families here at   

Country Kidz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nut and egg freeNut and egg freeNut and egg free   

Gingerbread (loaf or muffins) 
 
125g butter 
3/4 cup of sugar 
1 tbsp. of ginger 
1 cup of warmed milk 
1/1/2 tsp of baking soda 
2 tbsp. of golden syrup 
2 cups of flour 
Pinch of salt. 
 
Melt butter , sugar and golden 
syrup. Warm milk and soda, then 
add to butter mixture. Sift in dry 
ingredients and mix. Bake at 180c 
for 45 minutes or 20 mins for 
muffins 

We love to see the healthy food in your 

child’s lunchbox:- 

 cherry tomatoes – pop in with a cube, 

slice or wedge of cheese. 

 Fresh fruit and vegetable's 

 Yoghurts  

 Sandwiches, wraps, homemade pizza. 

 corn on the cob – cut in quarters. 

 EGG and NUT FREE home baking. 

We are creating a “Country and Cultural corner” 

here at Country Kidz. Please check your parent 

pockets for more information and watch this 

space….. 

 

Any updates.   

We need to keep our enrolment forms            
updated with relevant contact phone        
numbers, emergency and  pick-up  information.  
If your circumstances have changed over the 
new year break please come in and change the 
details on your enrolment forms.  Thank you. 

 Thank you: 

All the parents, whanau and 

helpers who supported us last 

year to make the Centre such a 

part of the local community. 

Everyone’s time is precious but 

we could not exist without your 

support so thank you. 

Thank you to Kurt who has kept 

our gardens tidy during the 

summer while we were away. 

Dylan Hilhorst and John               

Anderson for taking down the 

sails for cleaning  and                        

re-installing them. Fixing a new 

lock on the gate and adjusting 

the shelf in the changing room. 

Geri’s donation of plums for the 

children’s morning tea. 

Hayley Luff for organising the 

children’s new picnic tables. 

Ayla Rain turned 3 

Stella Smith turned 3 

Skylah Kavermann  

turned 2 

Austin Styles turned 2. 

We hope you had a wonderful time with 

your family and friends. 

Goodbye  -  Haere rā  

 Frankie Walker who heads off to Upper 

Atiamuri Primary 

 Hein Van Der Mark who heads off to Marotiri 

School. 

We wish you all the best for the next stage of 

your learning journey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have said good bye to two of our children 

who have moved . 

Tōroa Biddle-Rika and Jynesis Kelly. We shall miss 

your smiling faces. 

 

 

 

 

Country Kidz welcomes 

Carter-Jayde Aiono who 

has joined us.  

We look forward to getting 

to know you and your  

Whānau. 


